Minutes from the Open Space Trust Fund Advisory Committee meeting being held via Zoom video conferencing at 10:30 a.m. on August 7, 2024.

The Secretary, Jennifer Kiernan reads the Open Public Meetings Act Statement into the record.

Present this evening is Linda Gloshinski of the Land Conservancy, Chris Budesa, Jim Day, Larry Raff, Mayor Christopher Tamburro, Councilman Alex Roman, Deputy Township Manager Kevin O'Sullivan, Director of Community Services Dave Rowbotham, CFO Jennifer Muscara and Municipal Clerk Jennifer Kiernan. Chris Duffy and Robin Wallace are not present.

Meeting minutes from the March 30, 2022 meeting are unanimously approved.

Mayor Tamburro states the purpose of the meeting is to discuss Blue Acres, where the State can purchase homes prone to flooding and use those properties to engage in flood mitigation efforts.

Linda Gloshinski of the Land Conservancy Group discusses the pathway from Commerce Court to Verona Park along the Peckman River. Discussion of purchasing the home located at 196 Linden is discussed. The home is on the Peckman River.

Public Comment:

None.

Adjournment:

The meeting is adjourned at 12:06 p.m. by motion from Councilman Roman; seconded by Larry Raff.

Respectfully Submitted,

ern fen Lurran Jennifer Kiernan, RMC, CMC

Municipal Clerk

APPROVED: March 25, 2025